
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – August 2021

Hi BDTHC members,

I was glad that the weather for our open 
hunt was good and made for a great 
weekend.  Even with having to deal with 
what the fire company did to us again 
this year. It is a good thing that we are 
good at improvising and adjusting to the 
situation dealt us.  We need to resolve 
this problem. 99.9 percent of the 
comments I received were that the hunt 

was top rate. Only 1 small comment was heard and changes will be 
made to adjust that problem.  We will adjust the use of jewelry 
for next years hunt. 

The free kids hunt went well.  We only had 3 kids but they had 
lots of fun digging both days with a large number of targets and 
top prize of a metal detector.  Pat Bidding has volunteered to 
do the kids hunt next year. 

All the fund raisers went very well and we should have results 
at our next meeting. 

We will have two finds of the month at the next meeting also.  
This to cover August and September.

A BIG THANK YOU TO ALL THE CLUB MEMBERS THAT HELPED WITH ALL THE 
THINGS NEEDED TO MAKE THE HUNT A SUCCESS! WE DID IT AGAIN!

Our fall club members only picnic and hunt will be held on Oct. 
31, 2021 at our usual place.  Save the date.

Don't forget next meeting will be Sept. 13, 2021 at our usual 
place at 6:30 pm.  I hope to see you all there!

Good Detecting,
BDTHC President 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


